
Stantonbury Campus 
Milton Keynes  

Buckinghamshire 

Telephone Wolverton... 

22nd. July 197& 

 

 

 

Peter Brown, 

Wolverton Bxpress,  

Wolverton. 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Peter Brown, 

 

We were very pleased with the article that appeared in the 'Express' concerning our 

last meeting of the documentary drama group. 

 

After reading it, the secretary of the 'Good Samaritans1 phoned 

Stantonbury Campus to say that he had historical material that could be 

of interest to us.   I visited him the same day and was much rewarded 

by what he had to tell and show to me. 

 

I feel the time has come to stress those areas of our story where local residents   

may be able to help us with information they have. And so I have written the feature 

with this in mind,     I hope the feature is satisfactory from your point of view 

... If it isn't I will try to help you further. 

 

As this type of article is inviting a response from local residents, if you do 

publish it, would you do so after August I8th. Otherwise there will be no-one at 

Stantonbury Campus, to receive replies. 

 

Due to holiday arrangements, if you do have queries etc. please phone 

... on Wednesday 23th. July. 

 

 

 Thank you for your interest and support, 

 
                         
  Yours sincerely, 

 


